
Mr. Angel Gurría, Secretary-General of
the OECD, in London on 6 November 2017

 

Mr. Angel Gurría, Secretary-General of the OECD, will be in London on 6
November 2017 to attend the Confederation of British Industry Annual
Conference, where he will deliver remarks at the Business debate on How to
ensure globalisation is a positive force. While in London, the Secretary-
General will hold bilateral meetings with several high level officials.

http://www.government-world.com/mr-angel-gurria-secretary-general-of-the-oecd-in-london-on-6-november-2017/
http://www.government-world.com/mr-angel-gurria-secretary-general-of-the-oecd-in-london-on-6-november-2017/

